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Comments: To GMUG,

I have been snowmobiling the Ophir area over the top to Red Mountain, Bridal Veil basin, Black bear, Imogene

pass areas since the mid-90s always feeling so lucky to have this area to recreate and play. In 2007 I starting

snowmobiling more in these areas for it seems the forest service keeps closing areas to snowmobile such as the

back side of Sheep Mountain which was one of my all time favorites, making other areas more crowded with

snowmobilers. This is a great area to ride above tree line I want to keep this area open for snowmobiling for my

family, my grandchildren in the future.  

 

Keep areas open for all to enjoy,

 


